
 

 

 

 

 

 

Cleveland, Monday, November 20, 2023 

Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers 

REGARDING: 172ND WALES COVID-19 UPDATE___________________________________   

Dear Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers, 

This morning, four residents on Central tested positive for COVID-19. Public health has declared the unit 

in an outbreak. Those who tested positive are isolated in their rooms; visitors must wear personal protective 

equipment during visits. Residents who are not infected can attend activities on the unit. The outbreak is in 

place for a minimum of 10 days.  

Below are the stats from the recent COVID vaccination campaign. 

Unit # vaccinated: Nov. 17th Details/Comments 

Central 9/12 3 refusals 

Manning and Shaw 1 25/29 1 refusal, 1 sick, 1 out of building 

and 1 relocated to CHSLD 

Manning and Shaw 2 23/28 
 

1 refusal, 2 out of building, 1 sick 

and 1 already vaccinated 

Shaw 4 8/9 1 refusal 

Shaw 3 10/11 1 refusal 

Basement  10/10  

Norton 1 33/32 1 resident from RPA 

Norton 2 31/32 1 refusal 

Vaccinated on Nov. 18th 

Norton 3  31/32 1 refusal 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our Director of Nursing, Audrey 

Beauchesne at abeauchesne@waleshome.ca or 819-826-3266 extension 224. You can also visit our website 

at https://waleshome.ca/all-the-news. 

Sincerely, 

 

Brendalee Piironen, Executive Director 
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